

# HARDWICK TRAILS COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

Monday, May 2, 2022

In attendance: Norma S, Eric Remick, Dave & Kat M, Lenore & Wayne R, Norma & Ron W, Levi B, Jon T, if I forgot you, sorry...

## 1. Adopt/Amend Minutes of April 11 Meeting

- Approved unanimously

## 2. Additions to the agenda

## 3. Updates:

### a. Trail conditions

- Pretty good, some wet spots
- Bike trails are all open
- Red Trail–GMTCC will get out there soon (we hope)

### b. Signs

- Ready to go up
- Norma and Ron will put up ASAP

## 4. Financials: Norma Spaulding Norma had a conversation with Kasey about the grant

- Paid bills out of capital fund
- Used grant \$ to reimburse capital fund
- Used funds for culvert work for match \$
- Spent approx \$4000
- Have about \$2600 left

## 5. Poop Flinger Research - Alison –not present

## 6. Bike Rodeo

- Need to set a date
- Modeled after Bikes & Books
- Skills in parking lot
- Mtn biking with Alex McAndrew?
- Need to finalize plans with library

## 7. Other business

- “Bikes for All” subcommittee to meet
- Funds for bikes?!?
- Buy some refurbished bikes this summer and some new bikes next year
- Library would house bikes

Adjourn 6:12

Respectfully submitted,

D. Mitchell